CIRCULAR
Office of the Controller General of Defence Accounts,

Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt-110010

No. AT/IV4462/PC-VIII dated:- 15/09/2011
To,

1 Pﬁ//fi/

Sub:- Requ1rement of?LL TC - 80 Certificate

[t has come to the notice of the HQrs office that some audit offices
under the jurisdiction of PCsDA/CsDA are insisting on the requirement of
LTC-80 certificate when the Air entitled officials are paying airfare for
traveling on LTC in Air India which happens 1o be less than the LTC-80
fares.

The matter has been examined 1n the HQrs office and it is stated that
requirement of LTC-80 certificate may not be insisted upon. The LTC fares
are promulgated on official Air India Website periodically and the same can
be downloaded through URL
http://home.airindia.in/SBCMS/Downloads/WeblFares.pdf to deal with such

cases. The recent fare revision for LTC is updated on 01* Sept’2011.

The onus lies with the audit authorities to keep the L'TC rates updated
which 1s revised from time to time by Air India authorities and make
payments accordingly.

—~ Sd —
(A.K Sethi)
Sr.ACGDA (AT-1V)



Copy to:
1. AN-1V N-XIV (Local)
2. AT—COELOCBJ)
\/ EDP Centre (Local) --- with a request to upload the circular on
CGDA website
4.  CENT Brar Square, Delhi Cantt.

5. Library (Local)
6.  Guard File
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__—AKSeth)

Sr.ACGDA (AT-1V)




